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FEBRUARY 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd  

HALF TERM 

Mon 25th 

Back to school 

MARCH 

Sat 2nd 10am 

Cross country The Croft 

Mon 4th 

KS2 History off the Page 

Tues 5th 

Shrove Tuesday - pancake 

races 

Fri 15th 

Red Nose Day 

Mon 18th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest 

Tues 19th 

Class 2 Heart of England 

Forest 

Wed 20th 

Class 4 Heart of England 

Forest 

Class 4 will be sharing 

their learning in           

Celebration Assembly on 

Friday 1st March at 

2.45pm 
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TG Facebook Page 
Today we are pleased to announce the launch of our TG 
Facebook page which we hope will provide another 
means of sharing information with you and help us to do 
so in a timely manner so that we can keep families up to 
date easily with what’s happening in school. Please read 

the letter that we are sending out with the newsletter for more detailed information.  
 

Can you help Class 1? 

Class 1 would really like to improve their mud kitchen and would 
be very grateful for any donations of old or unwanted kitchen  
utensils such as spoons, pans, sieves etc.  

 

Sporting Stars 
Cross Country Report by Ella 

On Saturday 9th February, 17 children from   
Temple Grafton participated in a cross country 
competition at Stratford Recreation Ground.  
 

It was a windy but sunny start to the day with some excellent results to follow. 3     
children managed to achieve a top 6 position gaining them a South Warwickshire   
certificate.  A special mention must also go to the year 5 boys who successfully    
managed to achieve the first team win of the season for Temple Grafton which also 
gained them South Warwickshire certificates. 
 
Thank you to all the parents that supported us and to Mr Strangwood and Mrs       
Hendry. 
 
This was the last race of the season for years 3 and 4 and they have done an      
amazing job representing our school.  For years 5 and 6 there is one final competition, 
which will take place at the Croft School on Saturday 2nd March with an early start, 
we hope to see you there! 
 

Rise – supporting mental health and well-being 

Rise is the Coventry and Warwickshire's emotional          
well-being and mental health services for children and young 
people. Rise aims to provide an early intervention service 
offering a range of early support, information and guidance 
in the community for Children, Young People, Parents/
Carers. In our area there are some upcoming events that may be of interest. Coffee 
Mornings – which are group sessions with parents to discuss a particular topic and    
1-1 Consultations with a mental health clinician. All sessions need to booked in      
advance by emailing risecommunityoffer@covwarkpt.nhs.uk or calling mobile 07917 
504682. 

Details are on the back of this week’s newsletter.  
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Star of The Week    

Robyn Tatlow             Class 1 

Hugh Dathan             Class 2  

Pippa Wood            Class 3 

Lily Brooker-Collins       Class 4 
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